
, 

Mr Leo Sweeney, 
Senior Inspector, 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability, 
Environmental Protection Agency, 
Headquarters PO Box 3000, 
Johnstown Castle Estate. 
County Wexford. 

Aughacurecn Killarncy CO Kerry 

Tel 1850 37 37 37 

email infoigkwd le 

www.kwdle 

2111 1/2017 

Re: Application for Licence Rea No: WO21 7-02 

Dear Mr Sweeney, 

I refer to the Agency's letter dated 26'h October in relation to the update of the EIS in 
accordance with the requirements of the 2014 EIA Directive. The EIS is being 
updated and will be submitted to the Agency by the 2lSt December 2017. 
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